国家体育总局运动医学研究所

August 10, 2008

Dear Professor Nelson,

First of all, I am pleased to inform you that it was a very successful project accomplished by the Beijing Sports Medicine Hospital and the team lead by Mr. Victor Ke in the period from May to August, 2008. We have achieved an outstanding result beyond our expectation in the health management of Chinese Olympic Athletes.

In the mean time, I would like to express my personal appreciation for your wisdom and contributions in the area of health management.

I would like to take this opportunity to invite you to visit Beijing at your convenience.

Professor Li Guo Ping

President of Beijing Sports Medicine Hospital

General Director of National Institute of Sports Medicine (NISM)

Chief Medical Officer of Chinese Olympic Committee (COC)

President of Chinese Association of Sports Medicine (CASM)

Vice President of Asian Federation of Sports Medicine (AFSM)

Executive Committee Member of International Federation of Sports Medicine (FIMS)

Chief Editor of Chinese Journal of Sports Medicine (CJSM)